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Office Hours: Weekdays 9 a.m.—3 p.m. (closed Wed.)  

Schedule for Mass and Sacraments 
 

Saturday Vigil:  5:00 p.m.  

Sunday:  8:00 a.m.  10:00 a.m.  12:00 noon 

Monday-Friday:  8:00 a.m. (preceded by praying of the Rosary at 7:30 a.m.) 
                 

Baptism: Call the parish office to register for sacramental preparation and monthly baptism. 

Reconciliation: Saturday, 4:15-4:45 or by appointment. 

Marriage: See a parish priest at least 8-12 months prior to the date of marriage. 

Anointing the Sick: Please notify the parish office. 

Holy Orders: Please see a parish priest or go to www.catholicpriest.com 

Parish Registration: Every family in the parish should be registered. New families (including newly 
married) should register by completing a parish registration form available at church or online.  

 

Our parish vitality depends on all Catholics registering as parish members. 



May 12-18 
 

SATURDAY  5:00 P.M.       Memorial Mass for Ethel Powers, by family 

SUNDAY  8:00 A.M.      Memorial Mass for Rosalina Vargas, by son and daughter-in-law 

 10:00 A.M.    Memorial Mass for William Hennessey, by a friend 

 12:00 P.M.      Mass for the respect of all human life 

MONDAY        8:00 A.M.      Mass for the sick of the parish 

TUESDAY        8:00 A.M.      Mass for the souls in Purgatory 

WEDNESDAY  8:00 A.M.      Memorial Mass for The Hunt, Keough & Connelly Families 

THURSDAY  8:00 A.M.      Mass for all parishioners of St. Margaret’s  

FRIDAY           8:00 A.M.      Memorial Mass for Garry Presnol, by family 
 

May 19-20 
 

SATURDAY  5:00 P.M.       Memorial Mass for Richard & Gary Sweetland, by family 

SUNDAY  8:00 A.M.      Memorial Mass for Alicia Rodrigues Alves 

 10:00 A.M.    27th Anniversary Mass for Joseph Mackevich, by family 

 12:00 P.M.      5th Anniversary Mass for Gavin Ferguson, by family 

St. Margaret Church                   Rumford, RI 

Announcements  
 

 

 Looking ahead:    Friday, May 18, Mass will be held at Rumford Towers at 1:30 P.M. 

                                       Saturday & Sunday, May 19 & 20  the second collection is for the Mission Co-op  

                                       Thursday, May 24, Msgr. Darcy will have  Hospital Duty all day. (Miriam Hospital) 
 

 Please mark your calendar ...  As we have done in the past, the Sunday noon Mass will be suspended for the summer 

months. We will celebrate our last noon Mass on May 20. This Mass will be reinstated on Sunday, September 9. 
 

 The Next Baptism Preparation Session will be held on Mon., June 4, at 7 p.m. in the Community Room. Parents should 

be registered parish members and committed to sharing their Catholic faith and its practices with their growing family. 
 

 Coming up at LaSalette Retreat and Conference Center 508-222-8530 www.lasaletteretreatcenter.com May 23, Day of 

Prayer and Reflection with Sr. Bridget Haase, OSU: "Immersed, Enkindled, Anointed".  Friday June 1 - Sunday June 3, 

Weekend Women’s Preached Retreat with Fr. Flavio Gillio, M.S. and Anna Rae-Kelly, OCDS: "Weary and Anointed 

Women of the Bible" 

 

 Our Knitting Group (Hats for new born babies) will resume in September. If anyone needs more yarn they can pick it 

up at the school.  Thank you to all that participated in this event.  

 

 Worldwide Marriage Encounter Happy Mother’s Day! Allow Jesus to be Lord of your marriage relationship by attending a 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend. The next weekends are May 19-20, 2018 in WARNER, NH and Jun 9-10, 2018 in 

Medway, MA. For more information, call Stephen & Michelle O'Leary at 800-710-9963 or visit them at https://

wwmema.org/. 

ST. MARGARET SCHOOL 

DROP IN DAY: May 22nd  9AM- Noon 
 

Parents are cordially invited to visit  

St. Margaret School        

on Tuesday, May 22nd.  

Pre-K (3 yr. olds and up) to Grade 8. 
 

Small classes, blended learning, and 

     a great performing arts program. 

Call Mrs. Lee Ann Nunes, Principal at 434-2338 

for more information. 

http://www.lasaletteretreatcenter.com
https://wwmema.org/
https://wwmema.org/


The Seventh Sunday of Easter 

St. Margaret Parish Ministries  

    

Faith Formation Information 

 

Faith Formation Registration Forms for 2018—2019 were 

distributed to students at the last class.  Forms are also 

available on-line (parish web site). Please fill out the Family 

Form and return it to us as soon as possible.  It can be 

mailed to the parish office (or brought to weekend Mass). 

Confirmation candidates can find their class assignments 

for next year at the Sign-In book in the front of the church.  

The assignment will be available the weekend of May 12-13. 
 

            

         ST. MARGARET SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 Living our mission of community service, the Middle 

School prepared bagged meals and the Student 

Council, with Mrs. Doliber and parent volunteers 

delivered the meals to the homeless on Friday evening. 

 Lydia Nassef and Isabelle Rego achieved a third place 

standing for Rhode Island National History Day 

Program. Jack Peterson received the Rhode Island 

Social Studies Book Award at the award ceremony at 

Toll Gate High School. Congratulations! 

 

The Bread of Life Food Pantry  
Located at  

   Newman Congregational Church 
 

 

 

  The Pantry is open the second and fourth Tuesdays of 

each month. The food pantry is a collaborative effort 

sponsored by Saint Margaret’s and other Christian 

congregations in Rumford. For more information, call 

401-434-4742.  
 

 Upcoming Pantry Hours:  May 22 from 5  to 7 P.M. 

                                                      June 12 & 26 from 5 to 7 P.M. 
 

 Volunteers are always needed and appreciated. 
 

 

 

 

Parish Volunteer Appreciation Event 
will be held at Wannamoisett Country 

Club on May 24 at 6:00 p.m. We look 

forward to sharing this event with all 

volunteers, including: adult choir, 

catechists, lectors, Eucharistic ministers,  banking 

committee, welcoming and hospitality members, ushers 

and collectors, finance  and pastoral councils, school board 

members, parish trustees and auditors, religious education 

volunteers, CYO youth leaders and coaches, food pantry 

parish reps, weekend sacristans, respect life co-chairs. We 

need an accurate count of attendees. If you are on a 

volunteer committee, please contact the chair of the 

committee, and let them know if you will be attending.    

Deadline for final count is May 17th.  

 

Please consider becoming an Altar Server 

“The altar server occupies a privileged place 

in the liturgical celebration. The altar sever 

presents themselves to a community 

and experiences firsthand that Jesus Christ is 

presents and active in every liturgical act. ” 

St. Pope John Paul II. 

Invitations have been extended to all our children in Grade 

4 (School and Faith Formation) to seriously consider altar 

serving.  With so many demands and involvement for 

students, we must never forget to praise God in the Holy 

Mass.  Consider speaking to your son or daughter to 

serve at Mass (plus, they get a great seat, too!)  Training 

will begin later in May.   

     

 

 Mission Cooperative Plan 

   The Second Collection on May 19-20 
 

The Diocese of Dindigul in South East India was 

established by the Holy Father John Paul II in 2003. There 

are now 49 Major Parishes with a population of nearly 

135,00 Catholics.  Offering opportunities and facilities 

toward basic education, awareness and formation and 

rehabilitation to poverty stricken and orphan children of 

the Diocese. The Diocese also has a great responsibility to 

support 79 Seminarians. We express our deep sense of 

appreciation and gratitude to all of you who have been 

always generous toward the Missions. Please pray for the 

Missions. 



May 13,  2018 

Wknd of May 5-6 2017 2018 

# of budgets used ƖƕƗ ƕƜƚ 

Checks, envelopes $6,411.00 $4,860.00 

Loose      365.00 430.00 

# EFT participants ƕƗƖ ƕƘƖ 

Faith Direct—EFT $2,376.00 $2,582.10 

TOTAL OFFERTORY $9,152.00 $7,872.10 

Legacy Sunday Collection $2,022.00 $2,393.00 

**The second collection next week is for The Mission Co-op 
 

Sincere thanks to all who continue regular financial support for 
St. Margaret Parish. 

 

 

Catholic Charity Appeal 

 

 
 

Many thanks to all who have supported the annual 

Catholic Charity Appeal.  We are well on our way to 

achieving our parish goal.   

$90,000 

 

310 

If you haven’t participated in this year’s Catholic Charity 

Appeal, it’s not too late to come to the aid of thousands 

who seek help from the Catholic Church in RI.  Just pick up 

a donation envelope at the entrance of the church and drop 

it into the collection basket next weekend! 

We are saving lives and bringing 

hope!!!  But we canɀt do it 

without you!   
 

Join Right to Life Services and 

comedian Gordon Douglas as 

we celebrate life with joy on 

May 31st at the 2018 Mobile Ultrasound Fundraising 

Banquet. ANCORA is a professional mobile care 

facility, providing free on-site pregnancy testing and free 

on-site ultrasounds to young women in need.  You can 

save a life.  For more information or to register, visit 

www.ancorabanquet.com today!—or call 663-5355. 

http://www.ancorabanquet.com


May 13, 2018 

        

         T  Pô  C    
     
 

 

     This interim period between the Ascension and 

Pentecost is very challenging. As we are waiting the 

return of the Risen Lord in glory, one has to pause and 

ponder about this holy period of waiting.  Today’s 

readings have the Lord preparing the Apostles for His 

return to the Father.  There is this “ÈÉÐËÐÕÎ prayer.” Jesus 

ÈÉÐËÌÚ with them as they go into the world to proclaim His 

Resurrection. The Easter candle remains lit until the 

Solemnity of Pentecost (next Sunday) as a symbol of his 

ÈÉÐËÐÕÎ Presence among us.  After the last Mass next week, 

the candle will be at its rightful place near the baptismal 

font. The font is where we celebrate the new life of 

Christ in Baptism. 

 This also is the season of Confirmation.  Parishes 

throughout the diocese are welcoming the Bishops for 

this final Sacrament of Initiation.   The seven fold gifts of 

the Spirit ÈÉÐËÌ in us (wisdom, understanding, counsel, 

fortitude, piety, knowledge, and fear of the Lord). Pray 

for those receiving the seven-fold gifts this week: 

Ɂ"ÖÔÌɯ'ÖÓàɯ2×ÐÙÐÛȮɯŗÓÓɯÛÏÌɯÏÌÈÙÛɯÖÍɯàÖÜÙɯÍÈÐÛÏÍÜÓȮɯÈÕËɯÌÕÒÐÕËÓÌɯ

ÐÕɯÛÏÌÔɯÛÏÌɯŗÙÌɯÖÍɯàÖÜÙɯÓÖÝÌȭɯ2ÌÕËɯÍÖÙÛÏɯ8ÖÜÙɯ2×ÐÙÐÛɯÈÕËɯÛÏÌàɯ

ÚÏÈÓÓɯÉÌɯÊÙÌÈÛÌËȮɯÈÕËɯ8ÖÜɯÚÏÈÓÓɯÙÌÕÌÞɯÛÏÌɯÍÈÊÌɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯÌÈÙÛÏȭɯ

 ÔÌÕȭɂ 

 
    A blessed week to all, 

                        Monsignor Darcy  

        

    

      

 The Catholic Charity Appeal is winding down.  We are 

within $5,000 of our $90,000 goal.  I sincerely ask 

individuals or families who have not participated in the 

Appeal to take one of the Catholic Charity Drive 

Envelopes, located on the windows sills, and return it to 

the Parish office or put it into the collection basket within 

the next few weeks.   


